
Learning together evenings 
 
At Crookhorn, we believe that collaboration with parents is immensely important and as such we 

invest much time in involving parents in their child’s education. Each term you will be sent a letter 

inviting you to attend one of our ‘learning together evenings’. The aim of these evenings is to give 

parents the skills to continue the support at home which is being provided by the learning support 

department. The sessions cover a range of different areas each term, such as paired reading with 

your child; strategies for improving spelling; improving handwriting and effective narrative. Parents 

are able to sign up for one evening each term. Parents who have attended these evenings have 

commented on how beneficial they are for helping them to support their child at home with a range 

of skills. These evenings also provide parents with an opportunity to have an informal chat with the 

SENCO, and learning support assistants. 

 


